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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Undersecretaries
Finance, Information Systems and Climate Change
Integrated Environmental Science
The Administrator
National Mapping and Resource Information Authority
The Directors
Legal Affairs Service
Policy and Planning Service
Climate Change Service
Knowledge and Information Systems Service
The Executive Directors
Manila Bay Coordinating Office
River Basin Control Office
National Water Resources Board
Palawan Council for Sustainable Development
All Bureau Directors
The Officer-in-Charge
Mines and Geosciences Bureau
General Manager
Laguna Lake Development Authority
FROM : The Undersecretary
Special Concerns and Legislative Affairs
SUBJECT : NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PLENARY DELIBERATION
ON THE PHILIPPINE ECOSYSTEM AND NATURAL CAPITAL
ACCOUNTING SYSTEM (PENCAS) LAW FROM THE SENATE
COMMITTEE ON ECONOMIC AFFAIRS
DATE : 19 September 2023

This refers to the email received by our Office this morning from the Senate
Committee on Economic Affairs Subcommittee on PENCAS Law and Blue Economy,
please be advised that the Senate plenary deliberation of the Committee Report on
the PENCAS Law today, 19 September 2023, has been CANCELLED. The meeting
is rescheduled tomorrow, 20 September 2023, Wednesday at 3:00 p.m.

IGNATIUS LOYOLA AT RODRIGUEZ
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“Re! [INVITATION-DENR] PENCAS Plenary Deliberation on 19 Sep 2023

From: Senate Committee on Economic Affairs (senateeconaffairs.19thcongress@gmail.com)
To:  osec@denr.gov.ph
Cc:  denrlegislative@yahoo.com; denrllo@denr.gov.ph

Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 at 10:05 AM GMT+8

Dear Sir/Ma'am,
Greetings!

This is to advise that the plenary debates today are postponed and rescheduled tomorrow, September 20,
2023 (Wednesday).

Thank you!
On Fri, Sep 15, 2023 at 2:35 PM Office of the DENR Secretary <osec@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Greetings!

Thank you for your email. The concern below has been referred to the Legislative Liaison Office,
citing document no. OSEC-2023-005644.

You may follow-up the status of the concern thru this number (02) 8920-1761.

Thank you.

Office of the Secretary
Departﬁmﬁgnt of Environment and Natural Resources

- On Fri, Sep 15, 2023 at 2:09 PM Senate Committee on Economic Affairs
<senateeconaffairs.19thcongress@gmail.com> wrote:

- Dear Sir/Ma'am:
Good day!

- Upon the instruction of the Office of the Chairperson, the Committee respectfully requests your

- office to assist the Committee during the plenary deliberation of the Committee Report
on the PENCAS Law on September 19, 2023, starting from 3:00 p.m. onwards. The
Committee would highly appreciate your prepared FAQs and specific information pertaining to
PENCAS.

Should you have further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the
. undersigned.





